
 

 

Our Ref: A830508 
18 August 2022 

 
 

Ms Carmel Donnelly PSM 
Chair 
IPART 
PO Box K35 
HAYMARKET POST SHOP NSW 1240 
 
Email: ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Donnelly 
 
The Premier of NSW, the Hon. Dominic Perrottet MP, has approved, pursuant to section 9(2) of the 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal Act 1992, for the Independent Pricing and Regulatory 
Tribunal (IPART) to review the local government rate peg methodology, including the Local 
Government Cost Index. 
 
I have attached a copy of the Premier’s approval and the Terms of Reference (ToR).  
 
The ToR require IPART to provide a final report on the outcomes of the review to myself, as Minister 
for Local Government, within 9 months of receiving the ToR.  It is also requested that IPART provide 
Terms of Engagement, including a proposed program and timetable of works and an estimate of 
fees and/or disbursements for completing the work set out in the approved ToR. 
 
Should you require further advice or assistance in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact Melissa Gibbs, the Office of Local Government’s Director Policy and Sector Development on 

 or by email at olg@olg.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
The Hon. Wendy Tuckerman MP 
Minister for Local Government 
 
Encl:  1. IPART review of the rate peg methodology - Premier approval - Tab 1 
 2. IPART review of the rate peg methodology - Signed Terms of Reference (ToR) – Tab  
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 OFFICIAL 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: A5440532 

 
 
 
The Hon Wendy Tuckerman 
Minister for Local Government 
52 Martin Place 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
  
Thank you for your correspondence of 18 May 2022 regarding a proposed arrangement for the 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) to review the local government rate peg 
methodology, including the Local Government Cost Index. 
 
I approve the arrangement as set out in your letter and proposed terms of reference, pursuant to 
section 9(2) of the Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal Act 1992. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to bring this matter to my attention. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dominic Perrottet MP 
Premier  
 
22/06/2022 
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